January 29, 2022
Winter Catalog Auction

Wooten & Wooten is thrilled to announce our Winter 2022 catalog auction to be held January 29 at 10am EST. The
sale will feature a wide variety of fine objects offered from estates and collections around the Carolinas and
Georgia. From fine silver, carpets, period furniture and decorative arts to fine designer goods, this sale will
include over 450 diverse, quality lots. The sale will go live online beginning Monday, January 17 via
Liveauctioneers.com and Invaluable.com. Phone, internet and absentee bidding is available. Preview for this
auction will take place by appointment from Wednesday, January 26 through Friday, January 28 from noon until
5pm each day. If you have any questions, or would like more information, please call or email our gallery.

As always, we look forward to working with you and we wish you a happy and safe New Year!
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